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. NRC & Loca: PDRs
mMr, C. W, Fay, Vice President PDIT13 R/F
Nuclear Power Department BBoger
Wisconsin Electric Power Company JIwolinskid
231 West Michigan Street, Room 308 Prreutzer
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201 RSamworth

06C

Dear Mr, Fay: ACRS (10)

PDII1-3 Plant File
Region 11] Admin,
EJordan

MikeBoyle
Johnflack

SUBJECT: REVISED SCHEDULE FOR SUBMITTAL OF IPE, GENERIC LETTER 8820 (TAC NOS,

74452 AND 744%3)

This is to advise you that NRC has reviewed and apgrovcd the revised . ‘“edule
for completing the Individual Plant Examination (1PE) for ‘he Point Beach
KBuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2 proposed in your letter dated September 28, 1900
(NRC~90-097), 1n that letter you stated that the complete submittal of IPE
results wou'ld be made by December 31, 1997 instead of March 31, 1992 as had
been prggostd in your response dated October 27, 1989 (NRC-89-134) to Generic

We appreciate your timely notification of this change in your plans, Plesse
keep us advised of any further changes affecting the completion of this task,

Sincerely,

Originas Sigrea By

Robert B, Samworth, Project Manager
Project Directorate 111-3

Divistion of Reactor Projects 111/1V/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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Dear Mr, Fay: ACRS (10)

PDI11«3 Plant File
Region 111 Admin,
tJordan

MikeBoyle
JohnFlack

SUBJECT: REVISED SCMEDULE FOR SUBMITTAL OF IPE, GENERIC LETTER BB-20 (TAC NOS,
78452 AND 74453)

This is to advise you thet NRC has reviewed and approved the revised schedule
for completing the Individual Plant Examination (1PE) for the Point Beach

Nuclear Plant, Units | and 2 proposed in your letter dated September 28, 1990
(KRC-90-087), 1n that letter you stated that the complete submittal of IPE
results would be made by December 31, 1997 instead of March 31, 1992 as had

:oon pr:go;gd in your response dated October 27, 1989 (NRC.B9.134) to Generic
.tt’r - .

We appreciate your timely nctification of this change in your plans, Plesse
keep us advised of any further changes affecting the completion of this task,

Sincerely,

Onginal §1gned By:

Robert B, Samwortn, Project Manager
Project Directorate 1113

Division of Reactor Projects 111/1V/V
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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